
-----Original Message----- 
From: Silvana Thurley  
Sent: 21 March 2016 10:48 
To: Megan Saunders 
Subject: Application reference:6/2016/0038/HOUSE 
 
In reply to recent proposal, we feel it does not resolve the problem what so 
ever. Viewing from our side of 8 Orchard close the building from ridge to 
ground is approx 7 metres high and still to close to our boundary. 
The suggestion to reduce height by a fraction has no impact to the problem and  
to plant conifers in such a minimal space between building and our boundary 
will only cause further problems. In maturity the conifers would cause 
problems to existing fence continually and can only be maintained by our side 
, that would mean having to access our garden. We feel, Mr Vassilou has taken 
upon himself to go conclusion to this, we can only see one clear option and 
that is to demolish building and building to be built  in original position. 
We conclude the building is overdeveloped, overlooking and overshadowing to my  
home and neighbouring properties.  
 
Best Regards 
 
Silvana Thurley  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


	From: Silvana Thurley

